
A new feature of the NBM@Halmstad 2021 conference is to offer a pre-conference, half-day doctoral 
workshop. The doctoral workshop is intended for students who work on new business models-rela-
ted topics and are at different stages in their PhD studies process. The objective of the workshop is to 
support doctoral students as they shape their dissertations. Students will have opportunities to discuss 
their work in small groups with senior faculty and peers, to meet and interact with future colleagues, 
and to enhance their overall development. 

We are happy to announce that we have a great team of senior faculty that will participate in the 
workshop – Charles Baden-Fuller, Jan Jonker, Joan Enric Ricart, Jonas Gabrielsson, Jonatan Pinkse, 
Minna Halme, Nancy Bocken, Stefan Schaltegger, Svante Andersson and Yuliya Snihur. 

Welcome to a Doctoral Workshop
– New Business Models Conference @ Halmstad 2021

Learn more
www.newbusinessmodels.org
www.newbusinessmodels.org/call-for-submissions

Time 	 June 9 2021
Place 	 Hosted digitally

http://www.newbusinessmodels.org 
https://www.newbusinessmodels.org/call-for-submissions

